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Rotary Club of Bright    

District 9790 

           “Weekly Grapevine” 

Date 13
th

 June 2013   Volume 54 Issue 46   President:  Bob Lease 5750 1646    Secretary: Wayne Phillips 5750 1562 

Apologies to Bright Chalet by 12:00 midday on Thursday; Phone 5755 1833. 

 

 

Dear Fellow Rotarians, 
 

A quiet but very informative meeting was held with Sue giving great information about 

the Relay for Life and we think that this year’s event will be a very full one with 

members enjoying the relay. 

 

I hope you enjoy the long weekend with lovely weather, stay safe and well. 

 

 

 

Yours in Rotary      ………..    President Bob. 

 

 

Meeting Report: – Thursday 6th June 2013.  
Secretary’s report:  No report this week.      

 

Old window frames:  Lindsay Jolley asked if anyone knew where Ian Stapleton could get some old window frames for 

renovating huts. Ideally they would be two panels wide and three high. 

 

Youth Exchange:  Lindsay also reported on Youth Exchange. Interviews have been held and the two applicants have 

been accepted. Currently it is likely that Myrtleford RC will sponsor one student for a year’s exchange, and that Bright 

will sponsor the other student for a short term exchange.  Amanda Mior will be the local counselor.  

 

Spring Festival Donation:  A cheque for $9500 was given to Sue Raines and Ros Holland on behalf of the Spring 

Festival committee.  On accepting the cheque Sue and Ros thanked Rotary for our continued support and emphasized 

how important Rotary and the donation were to the successful running of the festival. There is no doubt that Rotary’s 

support allows the festival to much more successful which in turn brings more people and business to the local 

economy. 

 

Weekly Attendance: 60.0 %  

 

Visitors: Sue Raines and Ros Holland. 

 

Chairman:  John Farrington. 

 

Reminders: 
   Rotary Club of Bright Combined  

Board meeting 20
th

 of June.  

   Rotary Club of Bright Change-over,  

4
th

 of July.  Dinner $35. 

   MAY is Bowel Scan Month. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

President Bob … 

 

 
 

Sue Raine & Ros Holland accept the cheque on 

behalf of the Spring Festival. 
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This week: –Thursday 6th June 2013.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Program Chair Welcome Topic 

Guest speaker – TBC    

 

Birthdays & Anniversaries: 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Terry Gibbons who celebrates his birthday this week. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sausage Sizzle Roster        … Bruce McDonald 
 

Set up - from 9.00 am; Operating hours -9.30 to 12.30pm (subject to customers). 

                        Cook      Server     Cashier 

June 15*      Graham,   Lindsay 

June 22       Hally,    Pony Club,   Bruce Kilpatrick 

June 29       Sid,    Chris,   Jack 

July     6       Ray,    Ela,   John,    Ron Sibley 11am 

July   13       Russell,   Bruce,    Terry 

July   20 *    Rob,    Patrick 

July   27       Geoff,    Pony Club,   Ron Kool 

 

Emergencies – David, Syd, Andrew. 

Volunteers – Pony Club contact Nicki Farmer 0458 079 411, Chris Young 5756 2966, Russell Moore 5750 1505. 

* Quieter selling days due to Chamber markets at Howitt Park 

Members are requested to use this activity as an opportunity to provide Rotary information to customers who are 

interested. This may lead some to seek membership of the Club.  

 

If a rostered member is unable to attend please arrange a swap with another member. 

Members are invited to introduce friends and acquaintances to assist at this activity and enjoy the fellowship of Rotary.  

RELAY for LIFE. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sue Manning confirmed that Rotary has entered the 2013 Relay for Life 

and that now is the time to register yourself and recruit others. Sue as an 

individual is very dedicated and committed to the Relay because of the 

many people she knows who have been victims or survivors of cancer. 

 

Sue asked us to think about to whom we would dedicate our 

involvement in the Relay.  The link for the Alpine Shire Relay for Life 

site for signing up is as follows: 

https://secure.cancercouncilfundraising.org.au/registrant/LocationHome.

aspx?EventID=40297&LangPref=en-

CA&locationID=40353&Referrer=direct%2fnone 

After clicking on 'SIGN UP Create or join a Relay Team', you can use 

an account from a previous year or establish one. 

 

Last year the local Relay raised $42,000 which is sufficient for eight 

research projects. The Rotary Club raised $4,000. Can we and the 

community improve on last year? 

 

The Relay for Life will be held 23
rd

/24
th
 November.  

Sue models the 2013 rugby top. 
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